
 
 

 

March 24, 2020 

 

Attached below is a copy of Chancellor Ivan Hinderaker’s letter, written in 1968, establishing the 

Office of the Ombuds at the University of California, Riverside (UCR) and appointing John 

Coleman as the first UCR Ombuds.  Please note that there have been a few changes to the Office 

of the Ombuds over the years.  The name has evolved.  Also, while campus community members 

seek help in addressing UCR-related concerns from the Ombuds Office, it does not formally 

receive or investigate complaints on behalf of the University.  Nevertheless, the core message of 

this letter still rings as true today as it did in 1968.  Let us continue the endeavor of “humanizing 

the UCR campus, making it a viable and responsible institution of people.”  

 

 

 
 

Andrew Larratt-Smith 

Campus Ombuds 

University of California, Riverside 

 

For more information on the UCR Office of the Ombuds, please visit ombuds.ucr.edu 

http://ombuds.ucr.edu/
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